
PINEVILLE PEDIATRICS 
 

We at Pineville Pediatrics are committed to providing superior Pediatric Care for your child.  In 

doing so, we follow Centers for Disease Control(CDC) and American Academy of 

Pediatrics(AAP) guidelines as they pertain to immunizations. 

At Pineville Pediatrics we believe in the safety and effectiveness of childhood immunizations to 

prevent serious illness, disability and even death.  We along with AAP strongly endorse 

universal immunizations as being one of the most important health promoting interventions we 

can perform. 

Pineville Pediatrics understands that the decision to vaccinate your child can be challenging but 

rest assured we will provide you with the necessary information to aid you in deciding to 

vaccinate your child.  However once you decide to vaccinate your child please be advised that 

“spreading vaccines out” over multiple visits puts your child at risk for illness, injury even death 

and it goes against our policy.  Additional visits may also require additional co-pays on your 

part. 

If after careful consideration you absolutely refuse to create a plan by 2 months, initiate the plan 

by the 4th month and complete the primary series by 2 years of age (for newborns) or if a catch-

up plan (for older children) is not initiated by 2 months of being a part of our practice you will be 

asked to find another pediatrician who shares your views. 

Please understand that at Pineville Pediatrics your child’s health as well as the health of our 

community is our priority and immunizing your child is the right thing to do. 

 

Sincerely, 

Pineville Pediatrics Medical Provider(s) 

 

 

 

Dr. Satya Jammalamdaka 


